## Nativity School

## PreSchool – Grade 8

## Dear Parent:

For over 50 years, Nativity School has nurtured a spirited community with a strong connection among children, teachers, and parents. A contagious, palpable happiness at the school explains why so many families want to be a part of Nativity.

We are extremely successful with our high school acceptance rates -- 98% of Nativity's 8<sup>th</sup> grade graduates that apply to Catholic or private schools are accepted. Our students are prepared to do exceedingly well in high school, shining as valedictorians, debate champions, and scholars, with some receiving scholarships.

This is to inform you that students who have applied for admission to Nativity School grades 1-7 will be considered for testing after Nativity has received the following:

- completed application
- ❖ \$75.00 application fee (non-refundable, check made payable to Nativity School)
- teacher evaluation form (current teacher should complete & mail to Nativity)
- copy of the latest report card
- ❖ copy of latest standardized testing results from current school
- copy of birth certificate
- copy of baptismal certificate (if Catholic)
- copy of immunization record
- \* parishioner certification (to be completed by your Parish, if non-Catholic, please disregard)

<u>To be considered for admission to Nativity School the above forms must be submitted</u>. If you have any questions regarding an individual form please contact Admission prior to submitting the packet. After the review of the above materials, we will contact you as to the status of the application and discuss arrangements for testing.

Evaluations are made by looking at the student's test scores, teacher evaluations, records, and recommendations from the previous school. You will be notified as to the acceptance or non-acceptance. If your child is accepted, an interview with the principal will be scheduled for you and your son/daughter.

Thank you for your interest in Nativity School. Please feel free to make an appointment to tour our school. We are looking forward to meeting you and your child.

May God Bless you,

Mauseen Hentington Mrs. Huntington

Principal